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Assalamu Alaikum Parents / Guardians,

We hope this letter reaches you in good faith and health.

Alfirdaus College is excited to announce that Makkah and Madinah 7/8 students will
be returning to face to face classes next week at our Bankstown and Liverpool

centres (week starting 25 th October 2021).

Our face to face timetable is as follows:

Program Days Drop Off Time Class Time Childminding
Makkah Tuesday & 9am - 9:30am 9:30am - 1:30pm | 1:30pm - 2:30pm
Wednesday

Madinah 7 & 8 | Wednesday 9am - 9:30am 9:30am - 1:30pm | 1:30pm - 2:30pm

If you would like to register your child for childminding, please complete the online
form at: shorturl.at/kBY39 by Sunday 24th October 2021.

Please note, there is construction for WSU taking place near our centre. Parking is
limited; please try to arrive early to find parking.

Due to COVID restrictions, we have introduced some safety measures. Once you
arrive at our centre, our staff will greet you at the main entrance and will take your
child to their classroom. Parents will not be allowed to enter the centre. If you need
to speak to our staff and/or pay your term fees, we kindly ask that you see our team
between 9:35am - 10:30am and 1pm - 1:30pm only. When collecting your child,
please wait at the main entrance. A member of our team will bring your child to you.

At Alfirdaus College, we have implemented many COVID-safe measures to ensure
our centre is safe for your child. Our teaching staff are double vaccinated, a COVID
safe plan has been implemented and communicated, our staff are required to check
in and out with our QR code, all surfaces have been sanitised and hand sanitiser is
available at our centres.

We kindly remind you to adhere to our food safety guidelines. Please avoid sending
any foods that contain any sesame (e.g. zaatar and hummus) and/or nuts such as
peanuts, walnuts, pistachios (e.g. Peanut Butter or Nutella sandwiches, muesli or
health bars with nuts).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on (02) 9791 6777

or send an email to info@alfirdaus.com.au

We look forward to seeing you and your child next week.

Kind Regards,
Alfirdaus College
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